
From: Dianne King   
Sent: 08 September 2022 21:11 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Reference number S62A/22/0007 Objection 
 

Reference number S62A/22/0007  

Site address: Land to the south of Henham Road, Elsenham, Essex 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

I write to object to the above proposed planning application in Elsenham.  
 

The increased traffic on the roads has already hit a high level due to the 

overdevelopment in Elsenham. We spend more and more time in queues of traffic on the 

roads leading out of the village.  
 

It is extremely sad that the increased housing has already had a huge impact on our 

countryside and we are increasingly seeing a huge amount of wildlife lying dead on our 

roads due to the pure volume of traffic.  

 

This proposed development is on the last green space in the village, located at the 

historic heart of Elsenham Cross. The over-development of Elsenham already has 

planning approval to more than double in size since 2011. 

 

Please, please consider the lives and well-being of us who have lived in the area and 

called this part of Essex our home. 

 

Kind regards,  

Dean and Dianne King 
 




